
 

 

 

 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
GREAT LAKES WATER AUTHORITY 

 
PROPOSED NON-CONTRACT WATER SERVICE CHARGES  

FOR  
THE CITY OF HIGHLAND PARK 

FOR  
FISCAL YEAR 2017/18 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Great Lakes Water Authority (GLWA) will 
hold a Public Hearing on GLWA non-contract water service charges proposed by the GLWA for the 
City of Highland Park for Fiscal Year 2017/18. 

    DATE:  Wednesday September 27, 2017 
 
    TIME:  2:15 p.m. 
 
    PLACE:  Board Room 
      735 Randolph, 5th Floor 
      Detroit, Michigan 48226 
 
The proposed non-contract water service charges are scheduled to take effect as of September 1, 
2017. The Great Lakes Water Authority Board of Directors will receive public comments and 
questions on any matters pertaining to the proposed service charges. 
 
During the Public Hearing, the GLWA will comment on the budget, estimated sales volume, capital 
improvement program and other factors upon which the proposed charges are based.  Thereafter, 
the Board of Directors will receive public comments and questions on any matters pertaining to these 
proposed charges. 
 
Individuals or groups wishing to make oral presentations or submit prepared statements pertaining 
to the proposed charges may do so at the Public Hearing.  Individuals or groups giving oral 
presentations are encouraged to have their presentations in writing, with a copy to be submitted for 
the record to the Board of Directors for the GLWA.  Oral presentations should be brief to allow all 
parties the opportunity to participate.  A time limit may be imposed based upon registration at the 
hearing. 
 
Interested parties who are unable to attend the Public Hearing may submit their comments in writing 
to: 
 
      Sue F. McCormick, Chief Executive Officer 
      Great Lakes Water Authority 
      735 Randolph, Suite 1900 
      Detroit, Michigan 48226 
 


